
From: Peggy Fehlman
To: Projectinput
Cc: redletter@azdot.gov
Subject: Re: 14-UP-2012#3 / AT&T WCF549N-GIANT COMPLEX CLUB / 8045 E CAMELBACK
Date: Friday, May 16, 2025 7:46:18 AM
Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer.pdf

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
RE: 14-UP-2012#3 
 AT&T WCF549N-GIANT COMPLEX CLUB 
 8045 E CAMELBACK

Thank you for your notice of the above referenced item.

After review, the above referenced location is more than 1/2 mile from any ADOT proposed or existing highway facility and is not anticipated to cause
impacts to ADOT facilities .  As such, ADOT has no comment regarding the request associated with this case.
ADOT reserves the right to review any future plans, additions and/or changes to this development as to any impact they may have on the State Highway
System.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any further questions. We appreciate the opportunity to review and comment. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Peggy Fehlman 
Transportation Engineer Specialist
Central District

2140 W. Hilton Avenue
Phoenix, AZ 85009
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